White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting
September 10, 2012

The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Trustee Todd Baker at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, September 10, 2012.  Roll call as follows:  Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Deputy Clerk Aaron Graf, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, and Carol Brimhall,   The invocation was given by Trustee Baker.  

A motion was made by Treasurer McArthur, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of the August 13, 2012 regular Board meeting.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Clerk Vernon, seconded by Trustee Baker to accept the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion Carried.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Clerk Vernon to open a savings account for monies that come in from Enbridge.  Motion carried.

We reviewed the insurance risk policy.  
A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Treasurer McArthur to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.

Carol Brimhall took the floor.  She had some questions about FOIA.  She was directed to research the information online.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

